
Correspondence with the Senate Committee on Ethics 
 
Senator Dodd was first contacted by the Senate Committee on Ethics on July 9, 2008, with 
questions in regard to home mortgage loans obtained from Countrywide financial.  Senator 
Dodd responded to the questions through counsel in a letter dated August 11, 2008.  Senator 
Dodd sent a second letter dated August 4, 2009, in response to verbal questions asked to 
counsel the previous week by Ethics Committee staff.  In these letters, Senator Dodd fully and 
completely answered the Ethics Committee questions on his Countrywide home mortgage 
loans.   
 
Attached are the following letters: 
 
Ethics Committee letter to Senator Dodd, July 9, 2008. 
 
Dodd response to Ethics Committee letter, August, 11, 2008. 
 
Dodd response to Ethics Committee call, August 4, 2009.         
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